
PUBLIC INPUT MEETING
US HIGHWAY 52 FOUR LANE

The North Dakota Department of Transportation is studying the expansion of US Highway 52 from a two-lane highway to a four-lane highway between Minot 
and Voltaire. Two primary build alternatives are being considered: a four-lane highway with depressed median and a four-lane highway with flush median. 

The project corridor has been broken into six segments to further analyze the alternatives. Please refer to the accompanying map for a visual overview of the 
project corridor and segment locations.

During the 2023 legislative session, the North Dakota Legislature allocated funding to study the expansion of US Highway 52 to four lanes between 
Minot and Voltaire. This funding was part of House Bill 1012, which supports statewide roadway infrastructure improvements. Local lawmakers 

championed the inclusion of this study in HB 1012, prioritizing the enhancement of safety along this stretch of highway.

WHAT IS THE PROPOSED PROJECT? October 21-22, 2024

Written statements or comments may be submitted by November 21st, 2024:

MAIL:
Ulteig Operations LLC
Attn: Mike Huffington
3350 38th Ave South

Fargo, ND 58104

EMAIL:
Mike.Huffington@UIteig.com

Note “US Highway 52 Four Lane” in the email subject heading

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU

WHAT IS THE TENTATIVE PROJECT SCHEDULE?

Phase II: Environmental Document
January 2025 - December 2025

Phase III: Final Design
December 2025 - April 2027

Phase I: Preliminary Design   
October 2023 - December 2024
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WHY IS THE PROJECT BEING STUDIED?

Phase I: Preliminary Design   
•	 Preliminary Engineering Study
•	 Survey
•	 Environmental Studies
•	 Traffic
•	 Stakeholder Engagement
•	 Decision Document

Phase II: Environmental Document   
•	 Environmental Document
•	 Public Involvement
•	 Preliminary Design

Phase III: Final Design
•	 Final Design
•	 ROW
•	 Permitting

DEPRESSED MEDIAN FLUSH MEDIAN


